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Extra-Curricular Clubs – Spring Terms 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are pleased to announce that we will be providing extra-curricular clubs to start the week beginning Monday 7th 
January and will run up to the Easter holiday (11/12 sessions in total).  There will be no charge for these clubs and 
they will be organised and led by a member of Begbrook Primary Academy staff.  All clubs will run from 3:30pm to 
4:30pm.   
 
These are the clubs that will be run by Begbrook staff in the Spring Terms: 
 

Club and Teacher  Who can 
attend? 

What day will 
the club run? 

Football Club with 
Mr Latham 

The Year 6 Football club is for children to wish to learn and 
practise football skills with the added benefit of having the 
chance to be selected for a squad that will represent Begbrook 
in the CLF inter-academy league and tournaments. The club is 
open to all Year 5 and Year 6 children.  

Year 5  and 
Year 6 

Monday 

Chess Club with 
Mr Israel 

Beginners welcome! Social games of chess to learn the game 
and also improve our reasoning and logic skills! 

Year 3, Year 4, 
Year 5 and 
Year 6 

Monday 

Sewing Club with 
Miss Wilson 

Children will learn basic skills and stitches with the end goal of 
producing a hand made item.   

Year 5 and 
Year 6 

Monday 

Art and Crafts 
with Miss 
Badman 

Constructive, hands-on activities for students who prefer more 
physical forms of art. Examples of activities include: making 
playdough, paper mache and decorating cakes. 

Year 3 and 
Year 4 

Monday 

Board games with 
Miss Harvey 

During this club children will practice using their amethyst 
power to play games together improving their social skills but 
most importantly having fun! 

Year 2, Year 3 
and 4 

Thursday 

Gymnastics Club 
with Miss Burchill 

The children will learn new skills to help them improve their 
balance, coordination, agility and flexibility. This will be done 
through skills, partner work and games. It is a fun way for 
children to gain strength and ability! 

Reception and 
Year 1 

Thursday 

Dance Club with 
Mrs Frappell and 
Miss Stewart 

Dance club will be a fun, inviting club where children will learn 
different dance routines, some of which they may have seen on 
TV or youtube. 

Year 1 and 
Year 2 

Thursday 

 
 
To request a place for your child at these clubs please click here.  You will have until midnight on Sunday 2nd 
December to use this link to request a club/s. 
 
Where possible we will try to accommodate all children who respond, however if the up take is high we take in to 
account which children have previously had a space at a club and if necessary we will select children by taking 
names out of a hat.  There will be the possibility to re run clubs if they prove popular.  You will be notified by Friday 
14th December if your child has a space at a club.   
 
These clubs will run in addition to paid clubs.  If your child would like to take part in a paid club, you can book a space 
using the details below: 
Future Stars https://www.futurestarscoaching.co.uk/book-after-school-clubs  
Outdoors project http://www.theoutdoorsproject.co.uk/ 
Robotics Club thestemfactory@gmail.com  
Stapleton School of Dance enquiries@stapletonschoolofdancing.co.uk 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkVV_NZzys4NEoTlDV3eoKbdURTNEV1ZRTFdERklYRks0TjlTTEM1N0tHWC4u
https://www.futurestarscoaching.co.uk/book-after-school-clubs
http://www.theoutdoorsproject.co.uk/
mailto:thestemfactory@gmail.com
mailto:enquiries@stapletonschoolofdancing.co.uk


                            

Frenchay Judo Club sensei.adrian@playjudo.co.uk 
Spanish club with Clare Chislet 07869 132155 or clarechislett@yahoo.co.uk 
 
 
 
If you have any questions please speak with your child’s class teacher or email the school office 
(info@bpa.cabot.ac.uk) and your query will be passed on to the relevant member of staff. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jen Shaw 
Assistant Principal 
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